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Just a reminder, we are 

closed for Bank Holiday 

Monday, we shall see the 

students return on     

Tuesday 7th May. 

New Deputy Headteacher 

A huge welcome to our 

new Deputy       

Headteacher / SENDCO, 

Claire Sille&. Welcome to 

the team Claire!  

As a school, we are going to be star*ng to 

work towards The Rights Respec�ng 

School's Award which recognises schools 

that place children's rights with age-

appropriate responsibili*es at the heart of 

their school. It means that our students 

will learn about these rights and             

responsibili*es by pu.ng them into      

prac*ce every day.  


